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AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ACCOUNTANTS
ANNUAL MEETING 1925

WASHINGTON, D. C., September 14th, 15th, 16th & 17th.

To all
Members and Associates of the

American Institute of Accountants

Dear Sirs:

You should from this day make your plans to be in Washington, D. C., 
the week of September 14, 1925. During this week—September 14th, 15th, 16th 
and 17th—there will be held at the Washington Hotel the annual meeting of the 
American Institute of Accountants.

The above statement, without specific comment, qualification or foot 
note, should be sufficiently understandable to you and guarantee your presence.

To those “regulars” who always attend it is not necessary to call 
attention to the many benefits to be derived from mingling with their fellow prac­
titioners, hearing the masterly papers that are read, and listening to and participating 
in the discussions relative thereto.

A program, both interesting and instructive, is being arranged. The 
accomplishments of the Institute during the year now drawing to a close have been 
many, and the “first-hand” reports of the officers and committees on the various 
activities will be of much interest.

The entertainment features have not been overlooked. They will 
constitute one of the most enjoyable parts of the meeting. During the hours of the 
business sessions, entertainment will be provided for the lady guests.

Those members who play golf should not forget that the Missouri cup 
will be at stake. The special golf committee having this in charge will enlighten you 
on this subject.

Your officers and committees are planning to make this one of the most 
successful and enjoyable meetings ever held by the Institute. There is something 
they want you to do that no one else can do for you—attend.

Please sign and mail the enclosed card for your reservation at the 
Washington Hotel now; and at the same time sign the other card so that the com­
mittee may arrange for your entertainment.

Yours very truly,

A. M. Pullen

Chairman, Committee on Meetings.
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